
Town of Westmoreland 
Recycling Committee Minutes DRAFT 

 
Tuesday, February 4, 2025                                  4:00 pm at Town Hall 
 
Attendees: Committee members- Jean Prior, Hailey Mackey, Harry 
Ackerman, Nicole Slaughter, Victor Kissell and Barbara Goodine. 
BOS liaison Bill McGahie.  
 
Call to order at 4:05pm 
 
Approval of January 28th minutes. Victor made a motion to approve. Hailey 
seconded it. Approved. 
 
Hailey sent the Q & A sheets to a friend to check over. During our meeting 
she heard back from him. Everything looked good so she would email the 
committee members and then print copies to hand out to the public. 
 
Jean drafted a list of ways to recycle and reduce trash. She also gave us a 
list of things Staples Stores recycle. Barbara suggested adding 
Experienced Goods thrift store to the list. They are located on Flat Street in 
Brattleboro. 
 
Jean will look into getting a container from “Apparel Impact” at the 
Recycling Center. They recycle clothing and accessories in a responsible 
way.   
 
We talked about ways to get all the PAYT information and handouts to the 
public. Information sheets could be placed at the Library and Town Hall. 
Also post information on Facebook. And possibly present something at the 
Ladies Aid Meeting on March 5th. 
 
Another presentation will be given by Duncan Watson (Keene recycling 
center) on Tuesday, March 4th at 6:00 pm at the Town Hall.  
 
Next meeting: Tuesday, February 11, 2025, 4:00pm at Town Hall 
Hailey made a motion to adjourn at 5:30. Victor seconded it. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
The Recycling Committee 


